

August 13, 2012

Karen Akerlof, PhD ABD Dept. of Environmental Science & Policy George Mason University kakerlof@gmu.edu

Katherine E. Rowan, PhD Dept. of Communication George Mason University krowan @gmu.edu

Todd La Porte, PhD School of Public Policy George Mason University tlaporte@gmu.edu

Howard Ernst
Dept. of Political Science
U.S. Naval Academy
ernst@usna.edu

Dan Nataf, PhD
Center for the Study of Local
Issues (CSLI),
Anne Arundel
Community College
ddnataf @aacc.edu

We are writing to invite you to a briefing on the soon-to-be released results from Anne Arundel's first countywide survey on coastal flooding and sealevel rise risk perceptions and policy preferences. The session will include an audience discussion in which we look forward to comments both about the data and the value of public engagement on this issue.

Briefing on Results of Anne Arundel County Survey on Coastal Flooding & Sea-Level Rise

Wednesday, September 12th at 7 p.m. Severna Park Library (Meeting Room) 45 West McKinsey Road Severna Park, MD 21146

For more information about the project or to RSVP, please contact project manager Karen Akerlof at coast@gmu.edu or (703) 282-1289. The Future Coast initiative is a research effort funded by Mid-Atlantic Sea Grant. You can visit our website at www.FutureCoast.info.

Sincerely,

Jan 1. aherl